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YEAR 12 FORMAL

Year 12, 2023 held their Formal on Tuesday 14 November. It was a great night of
celebration as the cohort reunited to make wonderful memories. We wish them all the best as
they receive their HSC results in a couple of weeks and embark on their future careers. Good bye
Year 12 and we will miss you!!
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Mrs Catherine Sutcliffe
Year 12 Advisor & Secondary Teacher - English
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